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Dear brothers and sisters in the faith

Greetings from the church of Christ in ILO

The ILO church remains faithful to the Lord and His Word. We are

continue support and prayers for

BIBLE STUDIES

We have been studying 1John:

 Jesus the Word of Life

 False teachers and false doctrines

 Characteristics of false teachers

These studies will help our brethren to be pr

CHILDREN’S CLASSES

On Saturdays, our sisters continu
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rs and sisters in the faith,

Greetings from the church of Christ in ILO – Peru.

The ILO church remains faithful to the Lord and His Word. We are thankful for this and for your

for this work.

False teachers and false doctrines

Characteristics of false teachers

These studies will help our brethren to be prepared against bad teachings in the future.

ur sisters continue with the children’s Bible classes.

Urb. Luis E. Valcárcel Mz. 58
Lt. 6 Pampa Inalámbrica

Puerto de Ilo

thankful for this and for your

epared against bad teachings in the future.



CHURCH OF CHRIST IN ILO
“Salute one another with an holy kiss.

Christ salute you”

Last Saturday’s topic was: “Joseph and his brothers”

helped with the projection of the movie about Joseph. Next the children did some drawing

later they answered questions about the lesson. For the break we took the children to the park

located in front of the church building. They played socc

parents with these activities.

VISITORS

In May we had the nice visit from our brethren of Santiago, Chile.

brother Raul Diaz. They encouraged the brothers and sisters

fellowship.
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Last Saturday’s topic was: “Joseph and his brothers”. Sister Naydu read the story,

projection of the movie about Joseph. Next the children did some drawing

later they answered questions about the lesson. For the break we took the children to the park

located in front of the church building. They played soccer and we are also hoping

nice visit from our brethren of Santiago, Chile. Brother Pablo Sanchez and

They encouraged the brothers and sisters here with great Bible studies and
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. Sister Naydu read the story, and then I

projection of the movie about Joseph. Next the children did some drawings and

later they answered questions about the lesson. For the break we took the children to the park,

hoping to reach their

Brother Pablo Sanchez and

with great Bible studies and
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Dear brethren, I communicated to ILO church

Chile, at the end of July. I’m sorry that I can’t continue working for the work of the Lord in ILO for

personal reasons (my mother, wife and

months and they need a lot of support). I have promised to my brothers in ILO that I will come to

visit them. It has been a great experience to work here for more than 4 years. It is not easy to

say good bye, part of my life will stay here with my spiritual family.

In Christ our Savior,

Your brother and servant,

Eduardo Beltran
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communicated to ILO church, about my returning to my home town, Arica

Chile, at the end of July. I’m sorry that I can’t continue working for the work of the Lord in ILO for

my mother, wife and father in law are having many health issues

need a lot of support). I have promised to my brothers in ILO that I will come to

visit them. It has been a great experience to work here for more than 4 years. It is not easy to

ood bye, part of my life will stay here with my spiritual family.
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